
April 1, 2024 

After receiving clarification from the Grand Lodge of Florida 

as to the procedure, I have decided to waive the reapplication fee of 

$25 for former members who have decided to return to the lodge. 

This will allow these members to simply pay their $75 renewal fee. 

This offer will be good for the next six months. In addition, I should 

note that if a member wants to retain their seniority, they will need 

to pay their back dues. If this is not a concern, simply pay the $75 

renewal fee. As of now, we will be installing nine new members at 

our next general membership meeting. So, if you are undecided 

about whether or not to renew your membership, now would be a 

great time to do so. And we would love to have you come back.  

Sincerely 

Frank DeLisa 

President 

 


